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Dear Boris:
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Your interesting letter of 29 July, written at Gaso, was delivered
bty the postman Just about the same time that I reached home from Los
Angeles via San Francisco, 1 was very glad to hear from you and to
N learn of your further vacation plans.

I knew there was somsthing I forgot to do before lea.vingchs
Angeles and it was only after I gd home that I remembered what Itd
forgotten to do. But it was then too late. I failed to have & plcture
of myself taken befcre shaving off my professbyial beard, so that I
could prove to you that I'd been a yrofessor. But I still do bhave my
place-neg with black silk cord, and my George The Third silver snuff box.

Would a picture of mg with culy those two things and without beard dc‘r
Do for what, T don't know,

I shall Wi
write to me.

I expect to he home now for several months at least, working hard to
finigh up some projects undertaken for my old organivation. I shall be
busy with that and with several other but mmch smaller projects.
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In Januvary we hope to return to Yucatan for 2.3-% months, to
continue cuwr studies of Mays.

¥e are both in good health. The sumer continues to be very hot
ut owr air conditioners keep us quite comfortadle. Today I'm adding
another unit, so wetll have a total of six.

Barbara is going to have a baby about the middle of September. She
is In excellent health snd spirits. We are all looking foarward with
eagerness to the arrival of the newcaner.,

John and his fanily are doing very well in New Jersey. They came to
visit us a couple of days bvefore we took off for Californis,

I had finally s very nice note from Margarets thanking me for sending
your box of candy. So both the daughters have thanked me~-but not Bo as
yet. Nor will be, I imagine. (I don't know what he has sgainst me.)

¥ith most affectionate grectings to you, end with love to Annle from
both of us, I am,

Sincerely,

Mr. Boris Hagelin
Zug, Switzerland




